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5th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent of Carer 
 
As you will be aware, the school has been inspected this week. We would like to thank everyone for the 
messages of support and for parents and carers who took time to complete the Ofsted questionnaire. The 
children in school were fantastic over the two days and we can all be very proud of them; they are a real credit 
to themselves, to you as parents and carers and to our school. We would also like to thank all of our staff for all 
of their efforts, as inspections add extra pressure to their already demanding roles and workloads. We 
therefore hope everyone enjoyed their non-uniform day today and that everyone has a restful weekend so that 
we are ready to go again on Monday. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr J K Souter 
Head of School 
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